
 
 

 

 

 

DISCONTINUED PRODUCT ANNOUNCEMENT 

Dear Mitutoyo Distributor, 

 

Mitutoyo America Corporation is discontinuing our straight and tapered 

thickness/feeler gage sets, Series 950, effective immediately. 

If you would like further information or assistance regarding this change, please 

contact your Mitutoyo sales representative or the Mitutoyo sales office in your 

area. 

 

Discontinued Product List 

 MAC PART NUMBER  PRODUCT DESCRIPTION  REPLACEMENT PART 
 950-251  Straight Thickness Gage .002-.035"  No Replacement 

 950-252 
 Tapered Thickness Gage .0015-
.025" 

 No Replacement 

 950-254  Straight Thickness Gage .0015-.200"  No Replacement 
 950-255  Straight Thickness Gage .0015-.200"  No Replacement 
 950-256  Straight Thickness Gage .0015-.015"  No Replacement 

 

We thank you for your continued support of Mitutoyo products. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Mitutoyo America Corporation 

  

 
  

 
 


